
NEWSLETTER ISSUE 2
18th August 2023

We would like to acknowledge the traditional owners of the land that we meet on, and pay our
respects to the Elders, past, present and emerging.

Week 5 - Art your way!
 
This week was all about art, and how it works for the
children.  Some see art in building sculptures, some in
drawing and coloring others in using recycle boxes.
We took advantage of the warm weather and even did
art outside!  The Grade 4s were on camp for some of
the week so it was a little quiet from Wednesday to
Friday!
 
 
Week 6 - Science Week
 
It was National Science week this week, so the
children got to try a new experiment each day.  We got
the children to predict what may happen.  They saw if
water could walk.  If celery could change colour and to
see if they could grow their own gummy bear!  They
really enjoyed making their own indoor shaving foam
rainclouds too! It was a very busy and fun packed
week.

The holidays are less than 5 weeks
away!

 
The holiday program is now ready for you

to jump online and book.  There are fun
excursions and incursions.  Don't forget
that the second week on the Friday is a

Public Holiday and we will not be operating!

         TIMES Before School: 7.00 am - 8.50 am

After School: 3. 30 pm - 6.00 pm

Holidays: 7.00 am - 6.00 pm

CONTACT HEAD OFFICE         1300 072 410
        info@theircare.com.au

CONTACT SERVICE         0473 000 909
        coburgnorth@theircare.com.au

Holiday Bookings are open ... book now!


